
 

 

Date:       
 
 
To the parents of:        
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
We believe that student-athletes are students first and foremost. In an effort to make sure that 
your child is being successful in the classroom, as well as in their sport, Wood River Middle School 
requires that they maintain grades of C- or above in all of their classes. 
 
This letter is to inform you that our most recent athletic grade-check shows that your child 
currently has one or more grades below a C-. This means that your child is 
 
 being placed on probation for their sport.  

o Students on probation will remain on probation for the remainder of the season.  
o Each future grade-check where the student’s grades are below a C- will result in the 

student being ineligible to compete.  
   
 ineligible for competition and must sit out for the next competition.  

o Student-athletes who are ineligible are required to miss the next competition. 
o Student-athletes will not be allowed to participate in future competitions until their 

grades are all C- or above.  
 

If you have any questions about your child’s academic performance, please consult Skyward 
Family Access or contact your child’s teacher directly at (208) 578-5030.  
 
If you have questions about your child’s eligibility to compete, please contact your child’s coach or 
Wood River Middle School’s Athletic Director Jonah Torseth at (208) 578-5030. 
 
Thank you for your support. Your child’s academic success is our highest priority. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jonah Torseth 
Athletic Director   


